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27th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 and 2 visit to Eyam 
 
In order to support our children’s learning across the curriculum next half term, we would like to take our 
Year 1 and Year 2 children to the historical village of Eyam in Derbyshire. As a first - hand experience, 
the trip will provide an invaluable source of information and practical understanding of the importance of 
the Plague in Eyam and the history of Sheffield. This will give the children a direct source for learning in 
history, English, PSHE, art and many other subjects. 
 
We would therefore like to take them early in the term on the following dates:- 
 
Year 1 on Tuesday 23rd April 
Year 2 on Wednesday 24th April 
 
We will leave school at 9.00am prompt. We will, however begin boarding the bus before this. Please 
ensure that your child arrives at school no later than 8.45am. We are intending being back at school by 
3.00pm. The cost of the visit is £10.70. We would like to ask parents/carers to make a voluntary 
contribution of £10.70 – should insufficient funds be collected the visit would have to be cancelled. 
 
Your child should wear their school uniform as normal.  Please indicate on the form below whether you 
would like your child to bring their own packed lunch from home or for school to provide one. Children 
will need their water bottle as usual.  Please do not send them with any money, it will not be needed. 
 
Please complete and return the attached slip with your contribution and giving permission for your child 
to go on the visit by Tuesday 16th April. We appreciate that this doesn’t give you a lot of time to bring 
the money in with the school holiday falling next week, but would really appreciate payments in as 
quickly as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Year 1 and 2 teachers 
 
 
Name ______________________________________ Class ____________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Eyam and enclose my contribution of £10.70.    . 
 
I would like to order a sandwich from school: Cheese     Tuna  Ham    
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ 

 

   


